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Music Ministry  
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Parish Outreach 

outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00 AM  

Saturday: 5:00 PM,  

Sunday - 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

April 16, 2023 

April 16th ~ 3 PM in the Church 

Jesus I Trust in You 

Divine Mercy Sunday 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : Today is also 
Divine Mercy Sunday. Learn about St. Faustina and the Image of 

the Divine Mercy. Meditate on that image and on how Jesus is 
reaching out to you with His merciful hands.  

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

For the week of 

April 16th 

Altar Bread & Wine  
in Memory of 

 

Joel 
Zabbara 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Third Sunday of Easter 

First Reading................Acts 2: 14, 22-33 

Second Reading….................1 Pt 1: 17-21 

Gospel……………………..Lk 24: 13-35 

 
Masses for the Week 

 

Monday - April 17th 

John & Helen Donach 

William & Mary Cannon 
 

Tuesday –April 18th 

Anthony Alessi 
 

Wednesday - April 19th 

Joel Zabbara 
 

Thursday - April 20th 

James Glynn 
 

Friday - April 21st 

Robert M. Aretakis 
 

Saturday - April 22nd 

5pm 

Jhon Eric Van Arken Jr. 
Joel Zabbara 

 

Sunday - April 23rd 

8 am 

Mary P. Clark 

Kimberlynn Bertolino 

10 am 

Joe Zabbara 
Special Intention of Kristof Chelminski 

 

12 pm 

For All St. Margaret Parishioners 

Family members, please resubmit names for those 
who are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and 

then remove them unless told otherwise. Please 
note-due to privacy issues, we can include names 

given by the individual or a health care proxy 
only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Betty Ott, Jim Rojas, Patricia 
Fiscina, Marilyn Vacchio, Margaret 
Jung, John Roucoulet, Logan Baar, Joseph 
Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry Persina, Estelle 
Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Eppie Larke, 
Jillian Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. 
Heege, Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine 
Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph 
De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert Valletta, 
Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray Klyn, Warne 
Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne Logan, 
Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Gina 
Rosenberg, Laura Positano, De Santis 
Family, Patricia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, 
John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Babies Aubry 
& Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Melanie Seibel, Christina Muller, & 
Dina Rajotte. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

 

April 1 / 2 
  Stewardship Envelope  

Collected at Mass  $7,304 178   
Mailed Envelopes $3,492 54  

Total Collection $10,796 232 
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Adult Confirmation Preparation 

We invite adult Catholics who have never celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation to contact us 
should they want to be confirmed. Adult Catholics will be confirmed at Pentecost on Sunday, May 28th 
at the 12 noon Mass in the church. Those wishing to be confirmed must contact us now. Catechesis for 
Confirmation begins after Easter on Monday, April 17th at 7:30 PM in the parish center. 

As we settle into our Easter observance for 2023, I want to cover a few issues before eventually returning to my treatment of 
The Mystery of the Eucharist in the Life of the Church which has been my central focus in these bulletin reflections during the 
Eucharistic Revival.  

As you know, in this current calendar year we are marking the 75th Anniversary of Saint Margaret of Scotland Parish. As you 
also know, we are marking this milestone with two principal celebrations – the first on June 11th and the second on  
November 19th. On June 11th, the Church is celebrating the Solemnity of Corpus Christi which should always get our atten-
tion because it is a Sunday (here in the USA), and on Sundays we should always think first of the Holy Eucharist. Yes, the 
precept to attend Mass which is binding on all Catholics unless there exists a legitimate impediment precluding participation. 
It is especially important now because of the Eucharistic Revival which started last year and continues through next year. 
The Eucharist is the heart and center of all things Catholic, and we want Catholics of all ages to recognize their reliance on 
this Gift of the Lord for the life-blood of the faith that it is. 

For 75 years, the Eucharist has been what has sustained the Parish of Saint Margaret. The Eucharist has made it possible for 
us to come together, pray together and build up the Body of Christ to which we all belong by virtue of our Baptism. The Eu-
charist has made it possible for us to know the Word of the Lord, to be fed with the Bread of Life, and to receive what is nec-
essary for carrying out our witness as disciples and missionaries. Without the Eucharist, the Catholic community in Selden 
and its environs for 75 years would just not be possible. Yes, it’s not too much to say that. We would not be who we are with-
out the Eucharist! 

On June 11th this year, our regular Mass schedule is altered. Rather than a 10 o’clock Mass and a noon Mass (as we ordinarily 
have it), there will be a Mass at 11:00 AM. Following that Mass, there will be a Procession with the Blessed Sacrament 
outdoors (weather permitting). The Procession is followed by a reception on the grounds of the church. The reception will be 
outdoors (under tents), with plenty of food, drinks, and what the New Testament calls koinonia, that is, fellowship. 

Already we have extended invitations to parishioners who are involved in ministries and apostolates to be present for this 
event. We ask all of our parishioners to join us for the Mass, the Procession and the reception. 

Starting this weekend, we are accepting reservations for the Corpus Christi celebration. Members of the 75th Anniversary 
Committee will be in the vestibule before and after Masses. We ask you to sign up because we need to prepare properly for 
food and beverage service. All we ask is a very modest $15.00 to cover the cost for what we are offering that day. 
 

Before we get to the Solemnity of Corpus Christi in June, I call your attention to something later this month. And that is the 
Exhibit on Eucharistic Miracles which is coming to Saint Margaret. It will be here on April 22nd and 23rd. We invite all 
parishioners to come and view the Exhibit in the auditorium or basement of the church. 

The best time for viewing the Exhibit is before or after Mass. I would ask you to make time to view the Exhibit. It’s a great 
way to take part in the Eucharistic Revival. So, in case you missed the series we had on the Holy Eucharist in church during 
Lent on Monday nights, now would be a great time to avail yourself of this augmentation of our faith in the Lord’s Body and 
Blood. 

Speaking of the Lenten series we had on Monday nights in the church, I will say that I am glad we had it. It was an opportuni-
ty each week to worship the Eucharistic Lord with Exposition and Benediction and hear talks on various aspects of the 
Lord’s Presence to us under the appearance of bread and wine. Attendance was pretty decent, I thought. It was good that the 
attendance (approximately 30 – 35) held steady over that length of time – no small achievement these days for religious gath-
erings. I will spend some time over the next few months thinking about what other topics to present next Lent in the effort we 
are making to raise awareness of the Lord with us always through the Holy Eucharist. 
 

Until next week. 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 
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Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 

For your personal adoration  
and prayers. 

First Thursdays  
May 4th & June 1st 

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

Lectors 
All lectors are asked to attend a meeting on 
Wednesday, April 19th at 7:00 PM in the 
church. There will be a practice of reading 
liturgical texts at that time with an audio-visual taping 
of all lectors. Kindly mark your calendars now.  

Eucharistic Miracles 
An exhibit on Eucharistic Miracles will be coming to  

Saint Margaret in late April. Over the weekend of April 22nd/23rd,  

parishioners will have the opportunity to view the exhibit in the 

auditorium following parish Masses.  

Don’t miss it. The exhibit is yet another way to enhance the  

profile of the Eucharistic Revival which began last year and will 

conclude next year.  

The Lord is with us always through the Holy Eucharist;  

we should be with Him some of the time.  

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 
The Parish Bible Study is held on  

Wednesdays at 10 am  
in the Parish Center.  

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator.  
Please bring your Bible. 

Mark the Date 

On June 11th, Corpus Christi Sunday, there will be only 
two Masses ~ 8:00 am and 11:00 am. 

The 8:00 am, 10:00 am & 12:00 noon Masses  
will resume The following weekend. 

St. Margaret 
of Scotland Parish 

 

 
Join us on  
JUNE 11th 

as we celebrate 
CORPUS CHRISTI 

Mass at 11:00 am 
Immediately following  

PROCESSION 
BENEDICTION 

 

75
th 

Anniversary Reception 

 
Please register to  

ATTEND.  
 

Volunteers will be in the 
lobby before and after 
every weekend Mass.  

 

$15.00 per person 

 

 



Dennis Naso Anthony Pillittier Dcn. Phil Paolicelli 

Carmela & Arthur Ciuffo Lawrence & Florence Donlon Vincent Laurentino 

Norman Gottfried Steven Doriand  Kimberlynn Bertolino 

Veronica Pillittier Henry (Harry) Aretakis Mary, Wilbert Paul, Wilbert Phillip Clark 

Michael Reynolds Robert M. Aretakis Marc Monico 

Helen & Anthony Litka Robert G. Aretakis Michele Lo Grande Bongiorno 

Guariglia & Marino Families Tranfaglia & Silvestro Families Michael & Lorraine Lo Grande 

Lauren Fennell Capt. Vincent Fowler NYPD Joan & Vincent Kelly 

Frank & Clara Davino Ramona Fowler Rosemarie Leto 

Musto & Biasotti Families James, Peter & Concetta DeNunzio Anthony & Geraldine Temperini 

Anthony Marrocco Nelinda Negron Frank & Maria Lo Grande 

Louise A. Dalba Peter Rice Kitty & Thomas Baffa 

Walter Hoehne Gerard Leigh Carmine Santorelli 

Philip & Madeline Lo Bosco Eddie Bolden Alfred Saracino 

Neil J. & Paul J. Zarcone  Eugene, Patrick, Kathleen & James Wynne Patricia Lunetta 

Babies Paul & Danielle Beauchamp Joseph & Anne Prementine Mrs. A. Bertolino 

Richard Beauchamp Sr. Amy Grace Quaranta Mrs. Micheli 

Anna & Angelo Petti Brady Family Elizabeth & Robert Rees 

Stephen Gassick Thomas & Gloria Wharton  Emil & Emilia Zambardi 

Thomas & Arlene Droscoski Thomas Catalano & Family Joseph, Ritchie, Jane & Judy Plummer 

Laura, Leonard, Ersilia Tumminello Antonia, Giovanni, Lela, Romana Nelli Shirley, Sheila, Edith, Albert 

Carmela & Frank Gallegro Maria, Ramona & Jose A. Dominguez Michael Manda & Theresa Marcello 

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Kroczynski Mr. & Mrs. Judson Paddock Adolf & Adam Szymonowski 

The Sipprell Family Thomas O’Donnell & Family Teresa Szymonowska 

Christopher, Corey, Mom & Dad Chris & Jasmine Angelique C. & Melsens JB Jasmin 

Donald Francis Grace, Frank & Michael De Gregorio Dorothy Sicuronza & Amelia Menaszes 

Evelyn & Don Snyder Rose Caracappa Harold & Gerrie Simonetti 

Gloria & Nicholas Ferraro Rankin & De Angelo Family Andrew & Regina Stanick 

John & Virginia Fleming Nieue, Aniceto & Toma De Leon Herbert & Julia Holtz 

Grace Flynn & Josephine Brown Beatrice & Dave Adams Alfredo, Rivera & Jose A Maguiua 

Andrew McTaggart Edmund Borawski & Eugeniusz Jankowski Henry Cheshire 

John & Gloria Gustave & Norma Zeis Earl Miller 

Rose De Saro William Heimink Connie & Edward Lopez 

Elmer Special Intentions Angela & Alicia Lou Burtoff 

Memorials 

Memorial Easter Flowers 
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Parish Social Ministry 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or bring 

to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of: Hearty Soups, Cookies, Rice Meals & Canned Peas 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

Save the Date! Vacation Bible School 
Theme ~ Stellar Jesus Light shines!  
July 10-14  ~ 9:15 am-12:30 pm     

Ages 4 yrs old to 6th grade ~ Fee $35 per child 

Volunteers Needed! Adults & Students grade 6 and up.  
High Schoolers welcome. 

Registration open! Limited to first 100 children. 
Any question ~ Jackie Mirenda at 631-732-3131 x131 or jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Knights of Columbus GROCERY BAG DISTRIBUTION & COLLECTION 
The Knights of Columbus are partnering with our Outreach to assist in replenishing our Pantry. 

 

Bags will be distributed on April 29/30 at all Masses,  and 
on May 6/7 at all Masses,  they will be in front of the 

church to receive your donations.  

Please assist them and us as you can.  
If anyone is able to help Outreach on May 6/7 

please leave her a message at 631-732-3131  x119.   

Thank you!   

Heart of the Island Council Knights of Columbus 

Join a virtual presentation by Jim Effner, President of P2P Group on 

Whole Life Insurance as Part of your Retirement Plan  

April 26
th
, 7:30 pm 

Register at the following link:  ~  https://tinyurl.com/kofceffnerApril26  

 

All Parishioners are welcome. 

https://tinyurl.com/kofceffnerApril26

